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hh Bringing together the 
European and the Indian 
computing system 
community.

hh Identifying   the  major  
challenges faced in the field 
of computing systems.

hh Creation of a research 
roadmap in computing 
systems using the input of 
the European and Indian 
Policies resources and needs.

hh Software for emerging platforms

hh Software for internet based 
systems

hh Software for Big Data

hh System software for enterprise

hh Network embedded system 
interoperability

hh Software for social computing

hh HPC Technology Platform

The EUINCOOP (EU-India 
Fostering COOPeration in 
Computing Systems) project 
objective is to stimulate 
cooperation in the Computing 
Systems technologies field 
between Europe and India, 
in order to support Europe’s 
leading position in Computing 
Systems, while ensuring 
mutual benefits for both 
Europe and India.
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